
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 3:10 PM 
To: Brian Morgan  
Subject: HP24-001 
 
Mr. Morgan, 
 
The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission is not involved in easement agreements on 
behalf of landowners for siting dockets such as HP24-001. The commission does not have 
the jurisdiction by law to mandate or change the route or location of a siting project. As 
such, you will want to discuss your concerns on this matter with your personal attorney. 
 
Please reference the Pipeline Siting Information Guide posted in the docket and on the 
commission website home page. 
 
Thank you for reaching out. Your message and this response will be posted under 
Comments and Responses in the HP24-001 docket. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




